

Freedom of Information Central Correspondence Team Customer Service Operations PO Box 3468

Sheffield S3 8WA

Kamran Ali Email:

FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov

.uk

request-389318-84fe71c7@whatdotheyknow.com www.gov.uk/ukvi

FOI Reference: 43052

8 March 2017

Dear Mr Ali

Thank you for your enquiry of 28 February, in which you requested information regarding leave to remain outside the rules applications. Your request is being handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Further to your previous FOI enquiries - 42849

Information Requested

I requested the statistics based on "Application Received Date" not "Application Raised Date"

Re:

Applications for leave to remain (outside the rules) posted before 9 July 2012.

- 1: How many applications for leave to remain (outside the rules) received between 1st July 2012 and 8th July 2012?
- 2: How many of those were resulted in grant of 3 year discretionary leave to remain?

Please provide statics based on "Received Date" not "Raised Date"



UKVI Response

We contacted our colleagues in the Performance Reporting and Analysis Unit (PRAU) who confirmed that the 'Received date' and the Raised date are exactly the same thing.

Therefore, all of the information you received in our previous response remains relevant as a full response to your FOI enquiries.

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address below, quoting reference **43052**. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.

Information Access Team Home Office 3rd Floor, Peel Building 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be reassessed by staff not involved in providing you with this response. If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

Yours sincerely

C. Walls Customer Service Operations

We value your feedback, please use the link below to access a brief anonymous survey to help us improve our service to you:

http://www.homeofficesurveys.homeoffice.gov.uk/s/108105TAZNG